
Borough Manager’s Report 
December 2, 2021 

 
 

• The proposed 2022 budget was advertised and is on display at the Borough 
Office and the Fredricksen Library.  No tax increase is proposed.  Final 
adoption is expected on December 16th. 
 

• We have been working with Next Level to create a smooth hybrid meeting 
format (in-person/Zoom) for the public.  The December 2nd meeting will be 
advertised to allow remote participation; we will continue to tweak the 
system going forward as needed to ensure everyone who wants to 
participate is able to do so.  

 
• The Comprehensive Recreation Parks & Open Space (CRPOS) Study 

Committee’s November meeting was canceled.  The December 16th 
meeting will be conducted on the zoom platform.  PASHEK is handling the 
logistics. 
 

• I am finalizing the job description review project with Eckert Seamans and 
will be forwarding them to RKL to begin the compensation/benefits portion 
of the project.  This work is funded in part through a DCED Strategic 
Management Planning Program grant.  Work is expected to be completed 
in early 2022. 
 
 

 


